
From: Kenneth Herd 
Sent: Monday, 6 June 2022 3:38 PM
To: council@northernbeaches.com.au
Subject: DA2022/0688 33 and 35 Fairlight Street Fairlight

Attention Lashta Haidari
Senior Planner

I am resident at 2/48 Fairlight Street Fairlight to the Northern side of this proposed development and will make 
a submission in due course. 

Just a couple of preliminary questions;

Could you please indicate whether Council will be erecting height poles rather than just the photomontage?

Would it be possible to see the photo taken from position numbered 8 on page 11, image 9 in the Visual Impact 
statement?

Please note the notice affixed to the premises at number 35 has been taken down though 33 remains. Council 
might like to fix that more securely.

Thank you

Ken Herd

Sent: 7/06/2022 4:03:02 PM
Subject: FW: DA2022/0688 33 and 35 Fairlight Street Fairlight


